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AT A RECENT MEETING for the Port Summer Show, a group of students and adults go
over the script for this summer’s production, Bye Bye Birdie. Pictured from (left toright)
in the front row is Mardi Braun, Director ; Cam Gelb, Assistant Director and Joe Dik'ran-
cisco. Back row is Karen Blumlein, Caitlin Kirmser, Adam Richman, Frank Ullman and
Matt Epstein. Auditions will be held May 31 and June 2 and the performance will be August

12 through the 15.



